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SS  PETER  AND  PAUL, APOSTLES 

29th  June 2020 

Dear Parishioner, Visitor, 

 

Welcome back to St Mary’s Pro-Cathedral, we missed you! 

We are doing everything we can do to ensure that all visitors to the Cathedral are 

safe and secure but we also need your help, so we ask you to do the following 

please: 

 

• Do your best not to block the doors entering and leaving. 

• Do your best to respect physical distancing.  

• Sanitise your hands on entry. 

• Please go to and remain in the place shown you by volunteer stewards. 

• There is no physical Sign of Peace until further notice. 

• If receiving Holy Communion follow the instructions given. 

• Please leave patiently and promptly after Mass. 

• Try to keep the lighting of candles at shrines to private visits to the Cathedral           

           when it is open at times other than for Mass. 

• Remember that hand sanitiser can be flammable, so ensure your hands are 

           completely dry before lighting candles.  

 

Our experience of Mass will be different for many months to come. Due to Covid-19 

restrictions the maximum number of people permitted to enter the Cathedral will be 

50 maintaining social distance (2 metres).  

 

As it will not be possible to accommodate everyone at weekend Masses please 

consider participating at one of the weekday Masses. We will also continue to 

broadcast Mass as we have done throughout the pandemic. 

 

If you have any observations, comments or suggestions please contact the parish 

office we would like to hear from you, contact details below. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

The Priests and Staff of the Pro-Cathedral 

SAINT MARY’S PRO-CATHEDRAL 
               83 Marlborough Street, Dublin D01 TX49 

 
 


